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February 20, 1958

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MICROBIOLOGISTS WILL MEET IN MISSOULA

•’Hypersensitivity" will be the topic of the first conference of Montana 
microbiologists, slated for Saturday, March 1, at Montana State University, 

Missoula, according to Dr. John J. Munoz, chairman of the MSU Bacteriology Dept*

All microbiologists in the area are urged to attend the meeting, which 
will become an annual event if sufficient interest is shown in this first con­

ference, Dr. Munoz said.

The program will include talks on various aspects of hypersensitivity by 

Dr. S. Salvin of the Rocky Mountain Laboratory, Hamilton; Dr. E. J. Eichwald 

of Deaconess Hospital, Great Falls; Dr. Robert Stier, Jr., of Spokane, Wash., and 
Dr. Munoz.

Dr. L. DS. (sic) Smith of Montana State College, Bozeman, who suggested the 
meeting, will be chairman of the sessions, which will begin at 1:10 p.m. He 

will also preside at a business meeting scheduled for 3 p.m.

Microbiologists who plan to attend should write to Dr. Munoz at Montana 
State University, Missoula.
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